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Our legal system sometimes makes mistakes.  When someone is convicted and then 

proven innocent, they should be compensated in an efficient system.  They cannot 

reclaim the time lost in wrongful incarceration, or avoid the negative consequences 

on themselves and their families, but at least should receive compensation in a timely 

way.  I hope this bill will aid in that goal.  


